
Rob Peterson, CPUC January 14, 2021
c/o Dr. Tom Engels
Horizon Water and Environment, LLC
266 Grand Ave., #210
Oakland, CA 94610

Subject: OPPOSITION TO SE-PLR-2, TEMPLETON/S. RIVER ROUTE 
ALTERNATIVE-ESTRELLA SUBSTATION AND PASO ROBLES AREA RE-
INFORCEMENT PROJECT

Dear Mr. Peterson and Dr. Engels,

We just moved to Santa Ysabel Ranch for its natural beauty of oaks, rolling 
hills and wildlife. I was impressed by the community’s concern and proac-
tive fire mitigation efforts. Putting high-voltage lines within the Ranch could 
potentially ignite a fire that, with the Templeton Gap winds, could damage 
and destroy most of the 92 existing homes and potentially the 142 when 
fully built out within a very short period of time.

In addition, our home at 2055 Warm Springs Lane, is one of the closest 
homes to the proposed high voltage lines.  Our home would be in severe 
jeopardy of complete destruction if there was any fire caused by the proxi-
mate power lines.

Please vote against SE-PLR-2.

Sincerely,

Kelly Pope
2055 Warm Springs Lane
Templeton, CA  87506




